
 
Plainfield Water/WasteWater Commission 
Special Meeting Minutes for October 1, 2020 
 
Present In Zoom Session: Tim Phillips, Josh Pitts, Mary Lane, Tristan Macgregor-Stewart, John 
Merrifield of State Watershed division 
 
1:30PM Meeting called to order  

 
Permit Review by John Merrifield 

Regulatory changes are causing changes in the limits of our permit.  We will need to 
deliver cleaner water to the state’s waterway. 

The phosphorus optimization plan is something we will need, but Greg and Tristan have 
been working with Elizabeth Walker on that and John thinks we are looking good at this time. 

The Commission had no questions beyond explanation of a few acronyms. 
Tristan stated the proposed permit was basically what he and Greg had been expecting 

for the last little while, no surprises. 
John explained that the permit would be posed for public comment shortly and probably 

issued within December of 2020.  If the Commission realizes it has a question, please let him 
know. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned 1:50PM meeting adjourned 
 

Submitted by Tim Phillips  
 


